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1st February 2019

Dear Parent / Carer,

Safer Internet Day

Tuesday 5th February 2019

We are joining other schools and colleges across the UK to focus on the importance of using the internet safely.

We will be holding a special assembly for the pupils in the morning and the teachers will be focusing on the safe use of the internet throughout the day.

Parents and carers are also invited in to join us for an informal meeting to learn more about how you can make the internet safer at home for our children. Coffee and refreshments will be available for this event in our conference room. 

Please contact the office if you wish to attend.

We look forward to hearing from you and hopefully joining us for this safe internet session. 

Yours sincerely

D Hames

Dan Hames
Assistant Headteacher
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